3/18/22,1:13 PM Mail - Natalie Neugebauer - Outlook

& Replyall ~ ] Delete  Junk Block sender

[EXT] 2022 Annual Meeting Individual Submission Notification

DO_NOT_REPLY@allacademic.com o S S -
Mon 11/1/2021 12:24 PM

To: Natalie Neugebauer

Cc: Jessi Riel; Carey Andrzejewski; Sean Forbes; Hannah Baggett

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

LTV 1.
FOUNDED
1916

AMERICAN EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH ASSOCIATION

Dear Natalie Neugebauer,

We are pleased to inform you that your paper, "Future Self-Planning of Alternative School Youth,"
submitted for consideration for the 2022 AERA Annual Meeting has been accepted. Congratulations on
this accomplishment. AERA received more than 10,000 submissions this year. To ensure the highest
quality papers presented at the Annual Meeting, your submission was reviewed by highly qualified
reviewers serving on a review panel constituted by the Division G - Social Context of Education/Division
G - Section 5: Inquiry, Transformation, and Communities. Reviewers' comments are now available on the
Online Annual Meeting Program Portal (All Academic) System for your use (see note below).

The AERA meeting offers a number of session formats to feature high quality research and scholarly
work. Your paper has been placed in a Roundtable Session session titled, “Youth stories as counter
narrative in educational research”.

As AERA plans for the 2022 Annual Meeting, we are continuing to monitor the impact of COVID-19. Our
goal is to hold the safest meeting possible. As announced in Highlights on October 29, AERA is now
planning the 2022 conference as a blended meeting, with a placed-based component in San Diego and
with a virtual component.

All papers accepted for roundtable or poster sessions will be held in the virtual component of the
meeting. AERA issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) in mid-October and will be selecting a platform that
offers a Zoom option by the end of December. The program schedule will be available on January 17,
2022.

Further details regarding virtual roundtable sessions and the preparation of posters will be provided in
December 2021.
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